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Newsletter 23-24
SCHOOL YEAR

Week 9

October 2 - October 6, 2023
FRANKLIN FALCONS
franklinphoneticschool.com
"2011 Blue Ribbon School”

Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

October
25-27 - Report cards/ conferences- 2 hr early release
30 - Elementary Spirit Assembly @ 1:15 pm

November
1- First day of American Indian Heritage
7- Student Council election day
10- Veterans day- no school
15 - Band Concert @1:12
15- Picture retake day/activity
16- Band Concert @ 6pm
21 - Early release
22-24 - Thanksgiving break - no school
29- Elementary Spirit Assembly @ 1:15 pm
30-Choir concert @ 1:12 pm & 6pm

December

4-11 Falcon Angel Fundraiser

14- Theater performance @6 pm

19- Holiday Concert K-3 @1:12 & 6pm
20- Blood Drive 7:30-11:30am

20- Elementary Spirit Assembly @ 1:15 pm
21- Junior High Dance 10-1pm

21- 2 hr early release

22- Christmas break

Online school picture ordering-
mylifetouch.com Student Picture code:
EVT2D8RV4 Group Code: EVTQFZDCV

Order Your Yearbook
$21.00
Online orders only.
Ybpay.lifetouch.com- 10724424
Supplies are limited so order now!

Franklin Parents and Guardians - Please email the school
to excuse your child's absence. Include your child's
name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the
REASON for their absence.

chrisbronson@fppspv.net

Art is in need of donations of grocery bags and
newspapers. Please send them to school with your
students or you can drop them off in the office.

Reminder: Please do not drop your children off at
the Jr. High office before 8:15 a.m. Drop off before
8:15 must be on the other side of the school.

Remember that you can access your child’s grade
through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Reminder: Parents and Guardians must bring your
pink card to dismissal to pick up your child(ren).
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Hello Franklin Families!

We are excited to have welcomed
students back after a much deserved
Fall Break. Hopefully everyone was able
to get some rest and enjoy some family
time!

Next week, we will be hosting
Parent-Teacher Conferences. If you
have not already done so, please be
sure to call and schedule your
conference time. We look forward to
meeting with our families next week!

Dr. Kristen Goode
Principal


http://mylifetouch.com/
mailto:chrisbronson@fppspv.net

Franklin Junior High staff, Administrators
and Junior High students would like to
thank the Rivera-Zamora family for
donating all of us a great lunch for
community service day on October 6th.
Your donation was greatly appreciated!

Theme of the week:

Student of the week
Paisley: She has been here for a year
now, she is in 7th grade, and she's 12
years old. A silly story she shared
with us is, “Once | made my friends
go to the store and make a fort out of
toilet paper”



